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Agenda	
  Item	
  #3	
  

MEMO 
 
 
To: Mike Riggle 
 
Fr: Karen Geddeis 
 
Re: Students and Staff Who Excel 
 
Date: May 28, 2015 
 
At the meeting on Monday, June 8, the Board will recognize Ms. Hillarie Siena for her seven 
years of service for the Illinois Association of School Business Officials (IASBO). 
 
IASBO Executive Director Dr. Michael Jacoby will be in attendance to formally recognize Ms. 
Siena and to present her with a $2,500 scholarship, that she will be donating to the Glenbrook 
Foundation. Mr. Mike Nugent from the Foundation will also be in attendance to accept her 
donation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


